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August 13, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Lenora Blauman, Executive Secretary 
King County Boundary Review Board 
Yesler Building, Room 240 
400 Yesler Way 
Seattle, WA  98104 
 
Dear Ms. Blauman: 
 
This letter transmits the King County Report regarding the assumption of Ronald 
Wastewater District by the City of Shoreline.  A county representative will attend the 
public hearing set for August 19, 2014 to present the report and to answer questions 
from members of the Boundary Review Board. 
 
If you need additional information in the meantime, please contact me at 206-263-
9649 or at karen.wolf@kingcounty.gov 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Wolf, AICP 
Sr. Policy Analyst 
 
 
 
cc: Debbie Tarry, City Manager, City of Shoreline 
 Diane Carlson, Director of Regional Initiatives, King County Executive Office   
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